
    

19 October 2018  

Dear Parents, 

I cannot believe we are now at the end of this half term. I hope you have enjoyed this 

busy week of parent appointments, performances, discos and the lovely Harvest 

service. Thank you for all your support to these events especially the Friends for the 

organisation of the disco.  

A reminder we are back to school on Tuesday 30th October 2018, as the Monday is a 

training day. After school clubs will continue and we are introducing running club as an 

additional club on Friday mornings from 8:15am. There is no need to sign up for this 

club and parents are welcome. Children in Reception, Year 1 and 2 can come as well, but 

they must be accompanied by an adult. Multi skills is still for Year 1 children through 

this term.  

Have a lovely break,      Mr Gould 

Car Parking – I have had quite a week with parking! Can I please remind you to 

park sensibly and considerately to others. The school has taken many, many actions 

over the years to support the parking, including meetings with the MP, local Council and 

much more. If you have any other ideas or suggestions, please do let me know. One idea 

we are currently considering is a staggered collection. This has worked in other schools 

I have worked in, where we would split collection times for Infants and Juniors. I would 

welcome any comments or suggestions you may have.  

Sport – another victory for the football team this week, 3 – 0 v Cusgarne – thank you to 

Mr. Barrell for all his help. Also, well done to our older children who took part in the 

Badminton festival on Thursday.  

Daffodil planting  – all our children will be taking part in this on the recreation 

ground the first Friday back. 

Menu Change – first day back after ½ term, Tuesday 30th October, will now be tuna 

pasta bake or cheese & tomato pizza, followed by orange squash cookie. 

Photographs- orders need to be returned to School by Tuesday 30th October. 



Bags2School – the collection raised £140 this week, thank you everyone. 

Bikeability – reminder that Group 2 will be completing their training on Friday 2nd 

November. Please let us know if you need a bike, as we have to collect from another 

school.  

London - a reminder there is a meeting about our London trip on Monday 5th 

November straight after school. Please note we have now changed the dates to 

Wednesday 12th to Friday 14th June 2019. 

Poppies – these will go on sale before and after school from the first week back. 

We will be marking Remembrance on Friday 9th November at the war memorial outside 

church.  

Bingo Night Reminder – Saturday 17th November, doors open 6:30 eyes down 7pm. 

Reacher Award Winners for Last Week 

 

 
Jago,Freya,Rory,Logan,Sonny,Roan,Jacob,Wes,Pippa,Jacob,Lewis&Sonny. 

  BEST ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK GOES TO – YOUNG OAKS  

Date  Event                             DIARY DATES 2018/19 

19 October Cake Sale Yr 5  - 3:15pm 

22 -26 Oct HALF Term  

29 Oct Training Day School closed  

30 November Cake Sale Yr 4  - 3:15pm 

14 December Christmas Fair  2 - 4:30pm 

17 – 19 Dec  Reception, Year 1 and 2 Nativities  

19 Dec  Carol Service KS 2 St.Pauls Church- 6pm  

20 Dec Break up for Christmas holidays   

7 January  Back to school  

25 January Cake Sale Yr 3  - 3:15pm 

15 February Cake Sale Yr 2  - 3:15pm 

18- 22 Feb Half term  

7 March  World Book Day  - dress up theme 

15 March Cake Sale Yr 1  - 3:15pm 

5 April Cake Sale - Acorns  - 3:15pm 

8- 22 April  Easter holidays  

23 April Back to school  

13 – 17 May  Year 6 SATS week all in school  

27 - 31 May Half term  

21 June  Summer Fair - 2- 4:30pm 

26 June  Sports Day  

Tues 23 July End of term – Break up for Summer 



  


